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As we expand our evacuation we urge residents and visitors in our coastal communities to continue to prepare for 
Hurricane Matthew. Certain parts of Horry and Georgetown Counties should begin evacuating no later than 12:00 PM 
today.
 
To find out if you are located in an evacuation zone, please visit www.scemd.org and click, “Know your Zone,” to 
enter your home address. 
 
Additionally, Maps of coastal evacuation routes, including interactive and downloadable maps, are available at the 
South Carolina Department of Transportation’s (SCDOT) website: http://www.dot.state.sc.us/
 
The evacuation may be expanded to include other areas as recommended by local officials we continue to encourage 
those in low-lying areas along the entire coast, to monitor the status of Hurricane Matthew on your  local news 
station.
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